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Daisy Class

Summer Term!
Welcome back! We hope that you 
had a lovely Easter break and that 
you and your children are ready for 
what promises to be a busy and fun 

Summer Term! If you have any 
questions about any of the 

information that you receive, 
please do not hesitate to ask a 
member of the nursery team. 

Numbers and Counting 
This week we have had many 

opportunities to count up to 10 and 
practise our number recognition. Can 
you recognise all of your numbers to 

10? If you can, why not see if you can 
put them in the correct order if they 

are all muddled up! (number cards, post 
it notes or just cut pieces of paper are 
great for this activity. Start with 0-5 
then move to 0-10 or 0-20 and beyond 

if your child is ready)

Spring and growing 
We have continued our learning 

about Spring this week and 
have been exploring flowers. 
We have learnt about what 
plants need to grow and we 

made our own flower pictures 
using oil pastels, craft 

materials and tissue paper. 

Hot Weather 
As the weather is getting hotter 

and sunnier...please can you 
remember to bring in a named hat 
for children. Don't worry about 

water bottles as water is available 
all day in Daisy class for the 

children. Also please remember to 
apply sun cream                     
before school! 

Thank you! 

Tapestry                    
(Online learning journey) 

There are still a number of 
parents who are not yet signed up 
for Tapestry. You will be able to 
see all the exciting things that 
the children are doing in Daisy 

Class. You should have received an 
email asking you to set up a login. 

If you have not received this 
please speak to Miss Roberts. 

Nursery Rhymes
We will be beginning our new 

topic of 'nursery rhymes' next 
week and we will be travelling 

down to the farm! Baa Baa 
Black Sheep, Five Little Ducks, 

Little Bo Peep and Old 
MacDonald will all be enjoyed 

during our first week. 

 


